
 

 

 
7 November 2019 
 
 
Oliver Bruce 
fyi-request-11582-bd3fa95c@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear Oliver 
 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act), received on 2 November 2019. You requested the following 
information: 
 

• The weekly count for cycling at various locations around Wellington (Evans bay, 
Karori etc.) 

 
All cycle data that the Wellington City Council holds is publicly available.  Below are two 
links that will be able to provide you the information you seek. 
 
https://www.transportprojects.org.nz/cycle-data/ 
https://bikethere.org.nz/monthly-biking-stats/ 
 
The second link might be more useful should you want to break down the data into weeks. 
 
 
Thank you again for your request. I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Should you have any other questions please send to Assurance@wcc.govt.nz  
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Asha Harry 
Assurance Advisor 
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